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Businesses are usually affected by the
law, by a court or by taxation. There
are plenty of instances of litigation

which involves thousands of dollars.
We are talking about a lot of funds
which could be spent on different
things but the fact that people take
the issue into account for litigation,
there is no doubt that this is a must.
The purpose of this document is that

we are going to look at what is
happening in the financial world and
the effect of litigation on business
and also the effect of this on us as

consumers. The only exception to this
is that litigation in the field of
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transportation is a big exception. The
thing which causes it is because the

legislation and liability of air
transport only applies to the

transportation of passengers. Such as
car transport, water transport, or even

transport by vehicles. Airlines do
however have a lot of regulations and
laws to adhere to and some of them

are taken to the court for
interpretation. Businesses also face
potential liability due to business

negligence. Such as when the product
of their product is not up to par, or

the business damages the environment
and the product is not good. When the
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business practices are defective, then
there is a possibility of getting into a

lawsuit. When they are in bad
condition like their infrastructure, the

business could be the potential
defendant. According to the law,

businesses are liable to compensate
the harm suffered by their actions. In
such situations, the company is going
to have to report. This is according to

a number of cases which are not
publicized. Business also become

liable when a product is to be sold.
This type of transactions usually find
themselves in commercial cases. One

example is that when they sell a
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company which has not been
registered. This is going to be an issue

because under the case regulations,
this does not exempt the company
from the charges. There is a clause

which says that the sale of an
unregistered company will be a

subject of processing through the
court in the best interest of the public.
The effects on the consumer can be

very telling. One 3e33713323
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